
STANDING COMMITTEE ON HOUSE SERVICES 
 

 
 

FOURTEENTH REPORT 
OF THE 

TWENTY-NINTH LEGISLATURE 
 
Ms. Sarauer, Deputy Chair of the Standing Committee on House Services, presented the committee’s 
fourteenth report, which is as follows: 
 
2023–24 Supplementary Estimates No. 1 
 
The committee considered the following supplementary estimates no. 1 for Chief Electoral Officer for 
which no amounts were required to be voted: 
 

For Chief Electoral Officer (Statutory) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  _____________________________ 
December 4, 2023 Nicole Sarauer 

Deputy Chair 


